
Richmond – Main Road Line Repainting 

Mr JENNER question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE  

My constituent, Andy, would like to know when the government plans to repaint the faded 
white stop lines at the junction of the main road in Richmond, which is the C351 Bridge 
Street and Franklin Street. Having run the shop there for 15 years, he has noticed a 
significant increase in near misses and minor accidents over the past year due to the 
lines becoming almost invisible. When can this resident expect this safety issue to be 
addressed?  
 


